An informal atmosphere ruled this morn-
ing during registration time at the third an-
ual Congress for Community Progress at Ca-
brillo College. The congress, which drew more
than 100 persons, conclufied this afternoon
with long-range recommendatiens for com-
munity improvement following panel discus-
sions by experts in five separate fields—
“Growth and Modernization of City and Coun-
ty Government,” “Preservation of Natural Re-

sources,” “Impact of FEducational Institu-
tions,” “Meeting the Area’s Transportation
Needs” and “Challenges to Retail Industry.”
In top photo are panelist Floyd Younger,
assistant  superintendent for instruction -at
Cabrillo; moderator Dr. Richard Fickel, coun-
ty superinten@ént of schools; panelist Elmer
Kirsch, director of instruction at Bethany
College, all of whom were on the education-
al institutions panel.




